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Pictures from the main training neonatal unit at CB Dunbar Hospital in Bong County 
and from the first additional neonatal unit at Martha Tubman Memorial Hospital in 
Grand Gedeh County. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Three low birth weight babies treated at CB Dunbar Hospital. 
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Advanced Neonatal Nurse Practitioner, Adeyemo Kola, the principal trainer at CB 
Dunbar neonatal unit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Patient and her baby in the neonatal unit in Martha Tubman Memorial Hospital. The unit 
was constructed by MCAI in 2019 and then extended in 2020.  It is managed and led by 
Christina Nyenabo supported by Marington Garley and,Rita Rose Martor neonatal 
clinicians. The unit was equipped by UNICEF and MCAI. Around 45 critically ill newborn 
infants are treated in this unit every month. 
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